
Hans M. Kristensen 

Director of the Nuclear Information Project at the Federation of American 
Scientists 

 

 
 
Hans M. Kristensen is Director of the Nuclear Information Project at the Federation of American 
Scientists in Washington, D.C., where he is responsible for researching and documenting the 
status and operations of nuclear forces of the nine nuclear-armed states. He is frequently 
interviewed by the news media about various countries’ nuclear forces and policy.  
 
Kristensen is co-author of the bi-monthly FAS Nuclear Notebook column in the Bulletin of the 
Atomic Scientists and the World Nuclear Forces overview in the SIPRI Yearbook, both of which 
are among the most widely used reference material on the status of the world’s nuclear arsenals. 
 
Recent publications include: “China’s Strategic Systems and Programs,” in James Smith and 
Paul Bolt (ed.), China’s Strategic Arsenal: Worldview, Doctrine, and Systems (Georgetown 
University Press: April 2021), pp. 93-124; “China’s Expanding Missile Training Area: More 
Silo, Tunnels, and Support Facilities,” FAS Strategic Security Blog, February 24, 2021; “Chinese 
Nuclear Forces, 2020,” FAS Nuclear Notebook, Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists, December 
2020; “The Pentagon’s 2020 China Report,” FAS Strategic Security Blog, September 1, 2020. 
 
Prior to his current position, Kristensen was a consultant to the Nuclear Program at the Natural 
Resources Defense Council in Washington, D.C. (2003-2005), a Program Officer at the Nautilus 
Institute in Berkeley, CA (1998-2002), and Special Advisor to the Danish Minister of Defense as 
a member of the Danish Defense Commission (1997-1998).  
 
Mr. Kristensen has not previously testified before the Commission. 
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